Dear Friends and Family,

I want to take a moment to let you know what is happening with *healthcare4haiti*. As you already know, we will no longer be traveling to Lozandier so we are in the process of finding a new place to call home. We have some options on the table although it is going to take time to do the necessary research. Please keep us in your prayers and ask the Lord to give us guidance as to where He wants us to be.

I am not sure at this time when the next team will be going in or where our destination will be, although we are tentatively planning for February or March of 2020. I do know that my work in Haiti is not done. I will continue to do fundraisers for the medications and other supplies that are necessary for a successful medical mission.

We have board meetings the 3rd Tuesday of every month at Faith Lutheran Church in Spooner at 5:30 p.m. We invite you to attend and to become a part of our team. You don't have to travel to Haiti with us to be a part of the team. It takes numerous people with different skills and backgrounds to make a mission work. We are open to all ideas and suggestions from everything from fundraising to where we can purchase our supplies. If you have ever wanted to do mission work this is your opportunity to come to the table. We will do our best to find that perfect fit for you. If you know of anyone who would like to go on a mission trip please send them our way. It is not necessary to have a medical background. Everyone has something worthwhile to offer.

If you have questions, please contact me either by phone at 715-468-7643 or by email via our website at www.healthcare4haiti.org.

Blessings, Susan

Always give yourselves fully to the work of the Lord, because you know that your labor in the Lord is not in vain.

1 Corinthians 15:58